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Warsaw, 08.05.2025 r. 

 

 

Dear All, 

we regret to inform you that the date of our conference PractiCORR, originally scheduled for 

June 10-13, 2025 has to be postponed. The new date will be announced soon in a separate 

announcement. 

The decision to change the date was made after a thorough analysis of the current 

organizational situation. The conference has received a great deal of interest, especially from 

non-EU participants. Unfortunately, many of them encountered difficulties in protracted visa 

procedures most probably due to EU immigration policy situation.  Wanting to ensure that the 

widest possible range of participants can participate and maintain a high level of international 

dialogue, we have decided to postpone the event. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this change may cause. We firmly believe that 

the new date will enable you to prepare even better for the conference and bring all 

participants a lot of valuable experience. 

We will send you an updated program and organizational information in the coming days. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Organizing Committee of PractiCorr 2025 
 


